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There are not enough commuter parking at the Schofields station causing commuters to park on 
the nearby streets and roads. This sometimes requires a good 20 min walk to the station.  
 
Parents with small kids and aged people cannot access trains mainly due to this reason. Also 
there are major safety concerns as people have to park the car on the road and cross the busy 
road without any pedestrian crossing to the footpath which is available for a short length. 
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